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President
Brian Nitta

UTNC.President@unacuhcp.org
Fresno, San Leandro, Union City

Fremont
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  Occupational Therapy

Carolyn Wilson
UTNC.VPOT@unacuhcp.org

San Francisco, South San Francisco,
Redwood City

Vice President Physical
Therapy

Roland Lucas
UTNC.VPPT@unacuhcp.org

Santa Clara, San Jose, Gilroy,
Milipitas, Cupertino

Vice President Speech
Language Pathology

Ramey Barrios
UTNC.VPSLP@unacuhcp.org

East Bay: Oakland/Richmond PDDO

Secretary
Amanda Hixson

UTNC.Secretary@unacuhcp.org
Vallejo, Vacaville, Napa KFRC

Treasurer 
Bianca Kroettinger

UTNC.Treasurer@unacuhcp.org
Sacramento Area, North Valley Area,

Railyards

Steward Coordinator A
Gina Yarbrough

UTNC.SCA@unacuhcp.org
Stockton, Modesto, Manteca, San

Rafael, Petaluma, KPPACC

 Steward Coordinator B  
Halima Thorsen

UTNC.SCB@unacuhcp.org
DSA: Walnut Creek, Antioch, Dublin,

Livermore, Martinez, San Ramon

Steward Coordinator C
Desiree Daugherty

UTNC.SCC@unacuhcp.org
Santa Rosa, South Sacramento

STAFF REPRESENTATIVES

 Cassie Jones
Cassie.Jones@unacuhcp.org 

(909) 929‐5504  
CVA, KFRC, NSA, North Valley South

Sacramento, Sacramento Area

David Sereni
David.Sereni@unacuhcp.org 

(909) 741‐0330  
Marin‐Sonoma, KPPACC, SFSSF,

Redwood City, San Jose, Santa Clara

Sage Bartlett
Sage.Bartlett@unacuhcp.org

(909) 643‐4566
DSA, East Bay, GSAA, Fresno
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Meetings are starting but
with varied stages of
progress
Goal is to begin
addressing local workload
issues
If you have input, please
reach out to your local
committee members

Local Workload Committees

There will be a Regional
Practice Group Steering
Committee with 6
therapists and 3 KP
Managers
There is a pay differential
for Qualified Bilingual
Staff

Dues DeductionContract Facts

SIGN UP FOR
STEWARD
TRAINING

First training:

9/22/22

Next training

11/15/22

Trainings are ~6x

per year 

Please reach out to your
local UTNC Officer if
you are interested (see
list to right)

Stewards are integral in
coordination and

communication of local
topics

 

Next General Membership Meeting: September 21, 2022, 7:30pm
-Officers met in August to begin establishing best practice of our affiliate, including our Financial
Policy
-Officers are meeting in September to continue Officer Training  

Dues deductions
expected to begin late
summer
Dues allow our union to
be efficient and functional
Make sure you have
signed your member
card!


